
     

   
  

  

   
  

   
 

    
   

     
   

   

 
 

   
   

   

 

Beth Dugan 
Deputy Comptroller for Large Bank Supervision 

Beth Dugan is a Deputy Comptroller for Large Bank Supervision at the Office of the 
Comptroller of the Currency (OCC). 

In this position, Ms. Dugan is one of four deputy comptrollers overseeing the 
supervision of the OCC’s large bank portfolio. She assumed these duties in August 
2019 and reports to the Senior Deputy Comptroller for Large Bank Supervision. 

Prior to this role, Ms. Dugan served as the Deputy Comptroller for Operational Risk 
and oversaw policy and examination procedures development addressing operational 
risk, bank information technology, cybersecurity, critical infrastructure resilience, 
payments systems, and corporate and risk governance.   She also oversaw the OCC’s 
supervision of significant service providers as part of an interagency supervision 
program. 

Throughout her career at the OCC, Ms. Dugan has held a variety of leadership roles in 
supervising large complex financial institutions, as well as midsize and community 
banks and technology service providers. She has significant examination experience in 
technology, operations, audit, Basel II, enterprise governance, systems integration, and 
credit, capital markets, and trading platforms. Ms. Dugan is a commissioned National 
Bank Examiner and Certified Information Systems Auditor. 

Ms. Dugan joined the OCC in West Virginia where she assisted in supervising all 
aspects of community and mid-size national banks throughout the southeastern and 
mid-Atlantic region. She holds a bachelor of arts in English and a master of business 
administration from West Virginia University. 

For more about the OCC visit www.occ.gov 
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